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Sunday 21st October 

 

 

 

To the Independent Planning Commission, 
 

 

 

 

Re Cleanteq Sunrise Mine.  

 

 

 

I write on behalf of Western Plains Regional Development Inc in Condobolin to express our support of the Sunrise 

Mine project. 

 

• The project will bring much needed jobs and economic diversification to the region. 

• Jobs and economic diversification will lead to population growth 

• The Community Support offered will assist our Community Groups in the Shire. Many have 

benefited greatly from Evolution Mines support and we expect similar benefits will flow from 

Cleanteq. 

• The growth in population and jobs will possibly see a growth in services and business to support the 

mine which will ultimately support the communities surrounding it. 

• Local business will have the opportunity to supply resources to the mine which will benefit local 

business. 

• The mine will supply raw materials for the manufacture of components to improve technology in the 

electrical industry e.g. Lithium batteries which will help to counteract greenhouse emissions. 

 

 

In short we see no reason to object to the mine proceeding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Anne Coffey 

Executive Officer 

 

       WESTERN PLAINS REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT INC 
                                                                                                                                                    

                
               

               

               

               

               

               

      

    Serving The Heart of New South Wales 




